
 

 

SUTTON PARENTS FORUM IT CAFÉ 

MONDAY 6TH JULY 2015, 10.00 - 12.00 

 

Are you interested in finding out how Information Technology can 

help children and young people with disabilities? Join our 

interactive session, led by the experts from Sutton Mencap and 

Orchard Hill College, to find out about all the latest apps and 

software that have been specifically designed for our children. 

At our May Café, the Short Breaks team explained that there have 

been a number of families who have chosen to pool part of their 

current care package budget with other families and purchase 

small group activities. We are looking at how IT could help make 

this an easier option for more families and your ideas and views 

will influence how this service develops. 

 We look forward to welcoming you to the meeting at the Church of 

the Good Shepherd, Queen Mary’s Avenue, Carshalton Beeches, 

SM5 4NP. 

A buffet lunch will be provided and coffee served from 10am 

If you would like more information, please call us on 020 3701 

2175, email suttonparentsforum@outlook.com or check our 

website www.suttonparentsforum.org.uk   
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